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  Stars of the Week 

Reception – Aleeah for her independent writing 

Class 1 – Elizabeth & Emma for being good science detectives and working well in their group 

Class 2 – Arthur for much improved writing 

Virtues & Values Award – Imogen N for bringing joy to the classroom! 

Headteacher’s Award – All the Year 2s for concentrating really hard and producing fantastic work this week 

 

Carnival 

Our next Carnival session is on Tuesday, 16
th

 May 3.00 – 

4.30pm when we will be continuing with the preparations 

for our float. 

Mrs Hutchinson’s Challenge! 

For our float we require lots of pompoms! Instructions 

attached if you can help make some.  (Shades of green 

and brown please). 

Many thanks to Jenny Wigham for all the pompoms she 

has made for us. 

 

Attendance w/c 8/5/17 

    

Reception  93% 

Year 1 100% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4  95% 

Overall  97% 
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Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynold’s Menu w/c 15/5/17 
(Please note – this menu may be subject to change) 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lasagne, Homemade 

Bread & Salad 

Roast Beef dinner, 

Mashed Potato, 

Carrots & Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Chicken Pie, 

Sweetcorn & Wedges 

Sausage Pasta Bake 

& Salad 

Fish Cake, Chips & 

Beans 

Strawberry Smoothie Syrup Sponge & 

Custard 

Carrot Cake Iced Muffin Cake Oaty Biscuit & 

Milkshake 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

 

 



 

 

   

Learning Achievements 

Reception: have been learning to recognise coins and using them in the class shop.  They have been writing stories 

using descriptive words and they have been finding out why certain animals have chosen the Nature Garden to live in. 

 

Class 1:  have been learning all about Dick Turpin; was he a gentleman of the highway or a cruel and evil bully?  In 

Science the children have been researching common animals that might be in our Nature Garden. 

 

Class 2: have made fantastic progress with their newspaper report writing and their work on angles and fractions.  They 

have been enjoying the swimming and rugby sessions and are improving their football skills ready for next week’s 

football tournament. 

 

For more information please look on our website and Facebook page. 

 

  

Football Tournament 

KS2 will be playing in a Football Tournament at 

Greenhead along with other schools on Wednesday, May 

17
th

.  Please can they bring appropriate footwear and 

dress for the weather.  (Sunscreen and sunhat if it’s a hot 

day please). 

 

 

 

Toys 

Please can we remind you that no toys, including fidget 

spinners, should be brought to school.  There have been 

occasions when toys have been misplaced or damaged 

which is upsetting for the child concerned. 

 

 

 

Yours 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Hutchinson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Meeting 

You are invited to come for tea/coffee in the school hall 

on Friday, May 19
th

 to meet with the governors and 

discuss the way the school will be moving forward and 

the positive changes that are planned. 

Homework 

There has been a fantastic response from the children to 

the homework tasks they have been set.  Keep up the 

good work! 


